Kelley Weed

From: Frank A. Magnera (FMagnera@canandaiguanewyork.gov)
<FMagnera@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 1:03 PM

To: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: ‘Shawna Bonshak'

Subject: RE: Referrals for May 2022

Good Afternoon Kelley,

| reviewed applications 22-029 and 22-037. | have no comments at this time. Have a great weekend!
Thank youl

In service,

Frank Magnera, wms, cFps

Fire Chief

City of Canandaigua Fire Department
335 South Main Street

Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585)337-2124 Office

(585)396-5052 Fire Station # 1
(502)316-2200 Cell

aﬂdnd&wua

From: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org <kweed@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 2:47 PM

To: Frank A. Magnera <FMagnera@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: Referrals for May 2022

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Canandaigua organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached please find the referrals for May 2022.

Thank you,

Kelley Weed

Clerk

Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
585-394-1120 x2230
kweed@townofcanandaigua.org




